

## Dear Year 7 Parents,

A very warm welcome to all of our Year 7 parents and students to our High School. It is extremely exciting to have such a talented cohort of students with a good sized class of 24.

You may be aware that on Friday 21 February we have a Welcome BBQ which will be at the High School from 5.00pm to 7.00pm. As part of this we would like to invite all Year 7 parents to tour the classrooms and meet each of the Year 7 teachers who will go through the teaching program for 2020. We anticipate this will occur between 5.30 to 6.10 pm which will still give all of us time to go down the water slide!

It is a really good opportunity to meet face to face with the teachers and to have an opportunity to clarify any issues that have arisen since the start of the school year. Our two deputies in Cheree Shields and Renee Knapp and myself will be available during the tour and throughout the evening.

If you can attend we will meet at the gazebo at 5.30pm.

Look forward to seeing you all on Friday the 21 February.

Kind regards

**Bernard Beatty** 

Principal